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Please view all links on the website: 
www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and visit the Instagram account 
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 
Updates, term dates and up & coming events 
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Hello Parents and Carers 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

Back to school after a break 
and the children have come 
in very happily.  Many are 
becoming more confident 
and more talkative and their 
learning is coming on well 
too.   
 
The children have been busy 
learning about dinosaurs and 
enjoying our new focus book: 
Dinosaur Roar by Paul and 
Henrietta Stickland. 

 
https://www.youtube.com/w
atch?v=5MMiiXlFNZA 
In Phonics we are learning 
the letter ‘I’ for insect and 
using robot talk to sound out 
new words: sip, tip, sit. 

We will be continuing with our focus book 
Dinosaur Roar, which teaches lots of new 
vocabulary.   
 
We will be using the dinosaur theme 
across the curriculum, with lots of 
activities inside and outside the classroom. 
 
Plenty of stories here to keep your little  
Ones engaged. 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/stories 
 
Can your child please bring in a small 
plastic yoghurt pot to use for cress 
growing. 
 

Parent Meetings will be held over the 
coming week.  Please check your 
appointment time and we very much look 
forward to meeting you all.  It is important 
to come at the correct time scheduled but 
if this isn’t convenient do speak to a 
member of staff to rearrange. 
Thank you! 

 

 
Thank you, Nursery staff  

General Notices 

For your information 
Attention Dads!  Mother’s Day Crafts will be taking place for children in 
Reception and their Dads on Wednesday 6th , Year 1 Thursday 7th and Year 2 
Friday 8th from 2pm until 3pm.  This session is for Dads and their children in 
these years. 
 

World Book Day!  Is Thursday 7th March!!  This is an exciting day 

for all the children and staff to dress up as a book character.   
 
 
Home Time 
Please can parents queue in single file at the doors when collecting. 
Your child’s safety is extremely important to us. We ask that you form a 
queue and continue to be patient when we are calling your children’s names. 
If somebody different is picking up your child, you must inform staff or call the 
school before pick up time. We will not send your child home if you do not 
inform staff of any changes. Therefore, please let us know in advance. 
Haircuts and Uniform 
Polite reminder that children should have crew cuts only and not fashion cuts.  
Long hair should be tied back.  Please see website for further details. 
In cold weather it is important that your child wears a warm coat as we go 
outside every day.  Shoes rather than boots should be worn to school.   
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that you 
ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 
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